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Declaration of the Rio Group in solidarity with El Salvador 
 
 
The Rio Group expresses its solidarity with the people and the Government of El 

Salvador, in the face the serious situation generated by the torrential rains 

provoked by the Hurricane Ida, particularly in the Departments of San Salvador 

and San Vicente, who lamentably has causing loss of lives, missing persons, 

homeless and significant material damage. 

 

The Rio Group conveys its most sincere condolences to the relatives of the 

victims and wishes for the prompt reestablishment of normality in the affected 

regions. 

 
 

Mexico City, November 10, 2009 
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